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Mumbai, August 23, 2021 : The Exchange has noticed some unregulated platforms/websites offering 
trading in certain unregulated derivative products called Contracts for Difference (CFD) / Binary 
Options.   
 
Investors falling prey to the promises of high/ exorbitant returns by these websites/platforms may 
eventually lose money heavily. Hence, Investors are advised to refrain from dealing/investing in 
unregulated products such as Contracts for Difference (CFDs) / Binary Options offered by such 
unregulated internet-based trading platforms.  
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